
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/15/2011 2:41:49 PM

'Salvacion, Lisa-Marie' (lms@cpuc.ca.gov)
Gandesbery, Mary (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MAGq)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Responses to Data Request DRA-01 (Q4b, 4c, 5c, and 5d)

Hi Lisa-Marie:

I am writing this note to let you know that PG&E will be responding to portions of DRA's Data Request 
No. 1 after April 25th.

Specifically, PG&E will respond to Questions 4b, 4c, 5c, and 5d no later than April 29th. When we 
received your request on April 11th, our cost-effectiveness witness!Redacted 
he will not return to work until April 25th. These specific questions require Bill to run the E3 calculator 
and review the results.

was not available, and

We will provide the balance of our responses to DRA Data Request No. 1 on April 25th as you 
requested.

I will not be in the office next week, so please do not hesitate to contact Mary Gandesbery (415-973­
0675) with any questions.

Sincerely,

| Redacted |
Principal Regulatory Case Manager
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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